
30/06/2020 

MR Dan Ingham 
3 / 44 Crown RD 
Queenscliff NSW 2096 
mail@daningham.com 

RE: DA2020/0543 - 50 Lawrence Street FRESHWATER NSW 2096

I strongly object to this development and proposal. The recent developments in Freshwater 
have proven a mistake, pushing out local businesses and leaving the village desolated. This 
building of a similar scale and size to other developments is unnecessary and will only benefit 
profiting developers and not the community. 

Sent: 30/06/2020 10:10:58 AM
Subject: Online Submission


